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The meeting was called to order at 2:30 pm in the new Highway Garage on Main Street.  In attendance 
were Chairman Mark Heitz and Selectman Peter Broderick. 

The meeting had been called at the request of Road Agent Richard St. Hilaire, to review progress on 
the construction project and to determine what additional costs have been incurred due to upgrades 
and unexpected expenses. 

The Board agreed that the upper level of the building should be completed as part of initial construction, 
and approved a $28,000.00 expenditure to fully complete that work.  Initial approval for that work had 
been given by the Board on June 15, 2015.  Additionally, an increase in the amount of floor insulation 
and installation of underground utilities was approved, including running of an electrical service line to 
the kennel behind the garage, at a cost of $12,000.00.  

Total overages, including the upper level construction, equal $40,000.00, which the Board agreed 
should be withdrawn from the Buildings Maintenance Capital Reserve Fund. 

AdjournmentAdjournmentAdjournmentAdjournment 

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 3:15 pm.  The Board will 
meet next on September 14, 2015 at 7:00 pm. 

Respectfully submitted,Respectfully submitted,Respectfully submitted,Respectfully submitted,    

Catherine GrantCatherine GrantCatherine GrantCatherine Grant    
Administrative AssistantAdministrative AssistantAdministrative AssistantAdministrative Assistant    


